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27th March 2024 

Egyptian Day – 14th June 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

We are delighted to announce that Year 5 will be having an Egyptian themed day this year!  On the 14th of June, 

we are inviting everyone in Year 5 to dress up like an Egyptian for the day if they would like to (otherwise full 

uniform).  

We are planning for them to take part in several, immersive Egyptian activities. We can’t wait to see your 

costumes, and how you decide to ‘Dress up like an Egyptian’.  

We will be providing the ingredients for the Egyptian bread which are listed below, please do inform the office 

of any allergies that the school may be unaware of.  

         Some suggestions: 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special events such as Egyptian Day are paid for using our Special Activities Fund, we are kindly asking parents 

to donate £10 annually to cover additional resources to enrich their children’s learning.  You are invited to make 

any donation via the office or via sQuid.  Thank you for your ongoing support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Picton and Mrs Venediktou  
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